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December 14,1993

MFN No.187-93
Docket STN 52-004

i

Document Control Desk _

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington DC 20555

Attention: Richard Borchardt, Director
Standardization Project Directorate

Subject: Transmittal of Updated Chapter 18 of SBWR SSAR and Response to
NRC Questions

| A draft of the updated Cnapter 18 of the SBWR Standard Safety Analysis Report
(SSAR) as discussed in our telecon of October 6,1993, is contained in Attachment 1 to
this letter. This draft is based upon markups of the February,1993, SBWR SSAR
submittal (Sections 18.1 through 18.8) and of Amendment 32 of the ABWR SSAR
(Appendices 18E and 18F). Appendices 18A -D are not included in the present draft
since no modifications of these latter appendices, from the February SSAR submittal,
were considered necessary at this time.

Sincerely,
/ /

h,f +w fr
i J. E. Leatherman

SBWR Certification Manager
MC-781, (408)925-2023

cc: M. Malloy, Project Manager (NRC) ('' attachments)
F. W. IIasselberg, Project Manager (NRC) (1 attachment)

210053
4

30 SO-no-
;

9312230114 931214 Elz |

jfIPDR ADOCK 05200004 V
A PDR (i J

1

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _


